
 

 

SB5 is a necessary measure to protect Kansas elections from federal overreach and make sure 
they stay fair, transparent, and accountable to the people of Kansas. 

Elections are meant to be handled by the states, not the federal government.  When the federal 
government gets involved, it risks undermining this important framework. For example, 
Executive Order 14019, issued by President Biden, directs federal agencies to take part in 
election-related activities, like voter outreach, often working behind the scenes with third-party 
groups that could have political ties. SB5 ensures that Kansas stays in control of its elections. 

Allowing federal money to come into state and local elections can lead to unfair advantages for 

situation.  
could be unfairly advantaged, keeping elections impartial. 

Kansans deserve to know their elections are free from outside influence. SB5 strengthens that 
by keeping Kansas elections for Kansas voters, without federal or private interference. 

Federal funding often comes with strings attached, which could influence where and how 
money is used and not the federal government
decides how election funds are spent. This helps avoid any misuse of funds to benefit a 
particular party or agenda.  

 

SB5 is a crucial step in protecting Kansas elections from federal interference. Passing this bill 
will ensure that our elections stay fair, transparent, and accountable to Kansas voters, sticking 
to the principle that elections should be managed at the state level. I strongly encourage your 
support of SB5. 

 

 
 

 
 


